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MEMORANDUM 
 

 
   

TO:  Scott Niehaus, Village Manager 

FROM:  Nicole Aranas, Assistant Village Manager  

DATE:  March 30, 2016 

SUBJECT: APPROVAL OF A FIREWORKS DISPLAY AGREEMENT 
LOMBARD PARK DISTRICT – 4TH OF JULY FIREWORKS DISPLAY 

 
Attached please find information recommending approval of a Fireworks Display Agreement 
with the Lombard Park District to authorize a fireworks display to take place on July 4, 2016 in 
Madison Meadow Park.   
 
The proposed Fireworks Display Agreement allows for the Village of Lombard to procure a 
vendor to conduct a Fourth of July Fireworks display in Madison Meadow Park on property 
owned by the Lombard Park District.  The attached Resolution authorizes execution of the 
Fireworks Display Agreement with the Park District for the second consecutive year.    The 
essential terms of the fireworks display agreement remain the same as those contained in the 
initial agreement from 2015.    
 
The Lombard Park District reviewed and unanimously approved the proposed Fireworks Display 
Agreement and their March 29, 2016 regular meeting.     
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.    
 
 
 
 
 


